
1. The independence and exercise your daughter would gain in making her own 
way home are important life skills.  Please consider whether this would be a 
possibility.  
  
2. If you do need to collect your daughter, please try to park well away from the 
main entrances to the academy and the junction between Robins Wood Road 
and Prestwood Drive.  
  
Parking further along the road towards Aspley Lane would really help.  
  
3. Please do not park in front of residents’ houses. We have had incidents 
where people have been asked to move so residents can access their drives and 
have been abusive in return. This is totally unacceptable and an appalling 
example to be setting our pupils.  
  
4. Please do not stop in the middle of the road to allow your daughter to get 
into your car or make U-turns. Robins Wood Road is busy at this time and 
people get frustrated when they are delayed. This can lead to erratic decision-
making and driving; further endangering our pupils.  
  
5. Please do not mount the pavement near pedestrians.  Many people do this to 
try to ease congestion but it further endangers pupils.  
  
6. Please be considerate of other road users.  We have had situations when 
people have blocked the road rather than giving way to other vehicles, thinking 
only of themselves.  
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